
At a regular meeting the Granby Board of Health on October 20, 1975 the Board passed 

the following regulations: 

 

 No subsurface sewage leaching system or septic tank shall be constructed 

 within one hundred feet of any private well, or within one hundred feet 

 of any known source of public surface water supply or tributary thereto. 

 further, no subsurface sewage leaching system or septic tank shall be  

 constructed within one hundred feet in the case of a single or duplex dwelling, 

 or one hundred feet in the case of a commercial building, or of a multiple 

 dwelling, as defined in section one of chapter one hundred and fifty-one B, of 

 the normal spring high water level of any great pond, pond, stream, brook, 

 river, surface or sub-surface drain, swamp, or wetland or of any mean high  

 water for tidal water.  This regulation may be waived by the Granby Board 

 of Board for the repair of existing systems. 
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